
There is a new administrative information management 
system coming that will provide additional scheduling 
benefits for employees including:

•	 Notifications of shift availability
•	 Shift acceptance
•	 Shift trades
•	 Flexible options where employees can choose  

a notification by text, email or phone (cellular  
or landline)

Where can I get more information  
about AIMS?
Go to www.AIMSproject.ca




